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To: Board of Public Works & Safety 
From: Jim Hellmann 
Date: August 24, 2017 
Re: 141st Street Closure for Reconstruction (EN-280) 

______________________________________________________ 
 

Information 
I am requesting permission to close 141st Street east of Olio Road for the installation of sanitary 
sewer. Closure is anticipated to start on or after Monday, September 18, 2017 and last up to 4 
weeks.  
 
• A detour route will be posted utilizing Olio Road, 146th Street, and Prairie Baptist Road.  
• Advance notice signs stating “Road Closure On Or After 9/18/17” one week in advance of the closure.   
• Notice will be sent to public agencies informing them of the actual start of the closure.  
• We have coordinated access to the site for BorgWarner 
 
In advance, I greatly appreciate your consideration of this request. 
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